
 
At Glassman Plastic Surgery, our top priority is the Safety and Health of our patients and 
staff.  To enhance your safety during the Covid-19 outbreak, we have instituted the 
following changes: 

1.  If you have any of the following symptoms, PLEASE Reschedule your appointment.   
a. FEVER 
b. COUGH 
c. SORE THROAT 
d. DIFFICULTY BREATHING 
e. HEADACHE 
f. MUSCLE ACHE 
g. VOMITING OR DIARRHEA 
h. RECENT CHANGE IN TASTE OR SMELL  
i. RECENT EXPOSURE TO COVID 19 VIRUS 

 

2. When you arrive in the parking lot, call the office to let the office know you are 
here. Wait in your car until you are notified that your room is open, and then 
proceed into the office. 
 

3. When you enter our facility, you will be asked to comply with the following: 
a. You must wear a face mask when entering our facility 
b. Complete a short Covid-19 risk assessment form (If you haven’t filled this out on-line). 
c. Temperature by InfraRed forehead scan: If your temperature is higher than or equal to 

100°F, you will be referred to your medical physician. 
 

4. Following this initial assessment, you will be taken directly into your examination 
room. 

 
Thank you for your help in kicking this virus back to the bats! 
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